Purwell Primary School 11th February 2014

Thought for the day: 'While we try to teach our children all about life, Our children teach us what life is all about' ~Angela Schwindt

Parent Teacher Consultations

These will take place on:

Wednesday 19th March until 6 p.m.

Thursday 20th March until 7 p.m.

Booking forms for these consultations will be in the entrance lobby from 3.00pm on Friday 28th February for all pupils, from Nursery to Year 6. In the past, only parents of Nursery pupils in their first term of Nursery were invited to parent teacher consultations. This has been extended to include all Nursery pupils.

Absence

If your child is absent from school, please remember to phone the school, preferably before 10.00am, to advise office staff of the absence and the reason for it.

Panto at St Faith's

Wind in the Willows (or A Toad in a Hole) will be performed at St Faith's Church on Friday 21^{st} February at 7.00pm and Saturday 22^{nd} February at 2.30pm and 7.00pm. Among the cast performing, you will see our very own Mrs Barnes, alongside one of our pupils! Oh yes you will! Tickets cost £4 for children under the age of 12 and £6 for everyone else. These can be ordered through the school office or via the box office on 01462 451015.

PSA Date - Foolish Hair Day

An extra date for your diaries is the PSA's Foolish Hair Day. When better to have it than on 1^{st} April, of course.

Display of the Week



Beech Class pupils have been globetrotting recently, as you can see from their fabulous geography display.

Don't forget the school will be closed this Friday as it is an INSET day.



